
 Chorus/Treble Chorus/Liturgical Choir Permission Slip 2023-2024 

 Students in  grades 3-8  may join our singing groups  at St. Pius (details below). There are 2 concerts on 
 the school calendar:  December 11th & May 13th  . All  Chorus/Treble Chorus/Liturgical Choir 
 students should plan to be at these concerts. 

 We have 3 different groups. Depending on your child’s age, they may be eligible to join 2 groups. It is 
 your choice to join both or just one. Either way, there is a  $45 participation fee  (per family, per 
 school year). This cost includes sheet music, a binder, a t-shirt, and other expenses. 

 Chorus:  Students in grades 5-8 may join Chorus, which  meets on  Thursdays  starting September 21. 
 Treble Chorus  : Students in grades 3-4 may join Treble  Chorus, which meets on  Tuesdays  starting 

 September 19. 
 Liturgical Choir  : Students in grades 4-8 may join  Liturgical Choir, which meets on  Wednesdays 

 starting September 20. Liturgical Choir focuses on singing music for school Masses. 

 All rehearsals start right after school and end at  4:15 pm  . At 4:15, students will be dismissed from  the 
 front entrance or sent to aftercare. If you need to reach us during rehearsal or pickup, please ask at the 
 front desk or call the school: 301-262-0203 

 Please get in touch with any  questions  you may have:  gmassimini@stpiusbowie.org 

 My child has permission to join the circled vocal groups for the 2023-2024 school year. I am 
 including the $45 fee. (cash or check payable to St. Pius X Regional School) 

 Student name: 

 ___________________________________________ Please circle:  Chorus   Treble Chorus   Liturgical Choir 
 Student name: 

 ___________________________________________ Please circle:  Chorus   Treble Chorus   Liturgical Choir 
 Parent/Guardian name: 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 Parent/Guardian signature: 

 ____________________________________________________________________________________ 


